
 
 
 

INVITATION FROM THE UNIVERSITY OF CÓRDOBA, ARGENTINA, TO THE 
III LAC-EU ACADEMIC SUMMIT, APRIL 12th and 13th, 2018 

 
24th of January of 2018 

 
 

 
Dear colleagues from Latin America, the Caribbean and the European Union: 
 

We are attaching the letter from the Rector of the University of Córdoba (Argentina), Dr. 
Hugo Juri, who has accepted the FAP ALC-UE proposal to be the Honorary President of the III Latin 
American and the Caribbean - European Union Academic Summit that his University will organize on 
12th and 13th April 2018.  
 

The III Latin America and the Caribbean - European Union Academic Summit will continue 
the process of creating the Euro-Latin American and Caribbean Area of Higher Education, Science, 
Technology and Innovation, in accordance with Chapter 9 of the CELAC-EU Action Plan. This meeting 
will constitute a qualitative leap with respect to the two previous Summits, held in Santiago de Chile 
(January 2013) and Brussels (June 2015), as it will present a specific proposal and a road map to the 
authorities of both regions.  
  

I wish to invite you to be part of a historic moment, working together, as a bi-regional 
university community and Academic Pillar of the Strategic Association of Latin America, the 
Caribbean and the European Union, so that in this III Summit we can make decisive progress towards 
the goal outlined, that is, reinforcing the commitment to launch the Bi-regional University 
Integration Process in order to create the Euro-Latin American and Caribbean Common Area for 
Higher Education, Science, Technology and Innovation. 

  
Details regarding logistics and program will be sent in the coming days. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Fernando Galván 
Rector of the University of Alcalá (Spain) 

President of FAP ALC-UE 


